
In the spring of 2023, restrictions were lifted in the Mount Pleasant community for additional cannabis
companies to open. The cannabis industry is legal and blooming in Michigan. After a presentation at
ACP by the Bay Area News Group that included targeted newsletters our students determined that
adding a cannabis newsletter to our media offerings could help us work around restrictions by the
university, and also meet the state requirement of 70% 21+ users. Our advertising managers worked
with the student editor in developing the possibility of a monthly newsletter (The Monthly Bud). Each
newsletter would contain 4 articles on industry topics. One article would be reserved to sell to an
advertiser as sponsored content. 

The purpose of the advertising campaign is to develop awareness of the newsletter and encourage
sign up. The design is a fun take on making mom and dad’s choice old fashioned in comparison to
college student interests. Each post was a 3-part slide demonstrating this. You can click on each of
the large images in the following pages to see the campaigns on Instagram. 

We kept our media choices to Instagram only, where the bulk of our audience is college-aged
consumers. (Facebook isn’t always cannabis friendly) The plan is to run these ads two-times per week
to remind students of the newsletter and to gain sign-ups.

The first 4 ads gathered more than 9700 impressions, 120 profile visits and 21 link taps to the sign up
page. 
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ENGAGEMENT

https://www.instagram.com/p/C0VGrnnNs26/?img_index=1
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https://www.instagram.com/p/C0YGu_-tylb/?img_index=1
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https://www.instagram.com/p/C0kyEaZNoew/?img_index=1
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https://www.instagram.com/p/C0m-17EMTUG/?img_index=1

